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As a Maine resident and career healthcare professional, I write to express strong sentiment
regarding the proposed expansion of the Juniper Ridge Landfill. I do NOT see the
expansion as a public benefit, but rather a detriment to the public. In short, I see the
landfill's growth as an endangerment to the water, the wildlife, and ultimately the people.

I thank you for taking my opinion into consideration.

Nancy A. Cassella, M.N.

Rural Family Nurse Practitioner

Monson, Maine

Tel: (207) 997-3578
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